In This Issue

Webmail users click here

General Announcements

- · Herrick Library Main Entrance Step Repair Scheduled Through June 18
- TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus
- · Shredding Service Day June 29
- · IEA Visiting Artist: Paolo Cirio
- · 'Camera Without Borders the World of Caroline Littell' at Herrick
- · SUNY ORP Participants Fidelity Consultant on Campus
- · Lecture: Armchair Traveler Galapagos Islands
- · Ignite the Nite

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	THURSDAY
· Herrick Library Main Entrance Step Repair	· Herrick Library Main Entrance Step Repair	12:00 Weight Watchers-At- Work Meetings Continue at Alfred State
		· Herrick Library Main Entrance Step Repair

Herrick Library Main Entrance Step Repair Scheduled Through June 18

Please use other library entrances during this time.

Submitted by: Natalie Skwarek

back to top Send Email Reminder

TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus

Sign up today. A TIAA-CREF consultant will be conducting one-on-one, 45-minute, individual retirement counseling sessions on Wednesday, June 24 in the Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall. Let him help you make financial decisions that are right for you.

To schedule an appointment, Non-Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.877.209.3144 and Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.800.732.8353; remain on the line for assistance

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

Shredding Service Day - June 29

The Division of Business & Finance is hosting a summer shredding event for your office's sensitive and confidential documents. Enrollment Management has kindly offered Alumni Hall's parking as the shredding location once again. This will take place on Monday, June 29 from 8:30 a.m. to noon.

Shred-it (formerly Cintas) will supply a secure truck equipped with state-of-the-art shredding technology that will destroy all confidential or sensitive Alfred University documents before leaving our site. The only requirement of the department would be to transport documents to the Alumni Hall parking lot for the on-site truck. This service is being offered at no cost to the departments.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

IEA Visiting Artist: Paolo Cirio

Date: June 15-19, 2015

Location: The Institute for Electronic Arts, School of Art and Design, College of Ceramics

Cost to Attend Event: Free

Sponsored by Committee or Division: The Institute for Electronic Arts and the Division of Expanded

Media

Paolo Cirio of New York City will be participating in the artist-in-residence program of the Institute for Electronic Arts over the week of June 15.

A graduate of the University of Turin, Cirio works as a media artist in various fields, such as new-art, street-art, video, software-art, and experimental fiction, considering how society is organized and impacted by the distribution, organization, and control of information.

Cirio has proposed a project to further develop a technique for painting using laser-cut stencils and custom-made software coding. High Definition Stencils will allow for full-color, CMYK stencils for use in street-art. With each color cut out as a separate stencil with proper dithering, cyan, magenta, yellow, and black paints can be applied to a surface to render a full-color image composite, much like how digital printers produce full color images.

More information and Cirio's work can be found on his website: http://www.paolocirio.net...

The Institute for Electronic Art's Visiting Artist Program is sponsored in part by the NYS Council on the Arts with the support of Gov. Andrew Cuomo and the NYS Legislature.

Submitted by: Shelly Grant

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Camera Without Borders - the World of Caroline Littell' at Herrick

A retrospective of travel photography by the late Caroline Littell of Alfred will be on view Friday, June 12 through Wednesday, July 15 on the main floor of Alfred University's (AU) Herrick Memorial Library. The public is invited to an opening reception for "Camera Without Borders - the World of Caroline Littell" from 2 to 4 p.m. June 12. The library's summer hours are from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Thursday; 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Friday. The library is closed weekends.

Littell was a freelance photographer whose images illustrated articles on tourism and travel in several dozen newspapers and magazines in this country and in Europe. For more than 30 years, major publications featuring her photography included The Los Angeles Times, Travel & Leisure Magazine, The San Francisco Examiner, The Chicago Sun Times, The Milwaukee Journal, The Athens (Greece) News,

The Denver Post, The New Orleans Times Picayune and Ocean Navigator Magazine. In Western New York, her work appeared regularly in The Buffalo News, The Rochester Democrat & Chronicle, The Hornell Sunday Spectator, The Olean Times Herald, and The Alfred Sun. The 60 black-and-white photographs to be displayed at Herrick portray landscapes and people in locations ranging from Greece, Colombia, Thailand, and Burma to the American West and the plains of East Africa. Born in Egypt of English parents, Littell was educated in England and later studied languages in France, Spain, Austria, and Greece. She immigrated to the United States in 1962, moving to Alfred in 1968.

As a photographer, Littell was entirely self-taught except for a brief period of instruction at AU. She worked for the most part in film, experimenting with digital formats only at the end of her career. But whether in film or in digital, her photography displayed a technical mastery of a demanding craft as well as an unerring eye for balanced composition. Like Henri Cartier-Bresson, the French pioneer of modern photojournalism, Littell had the uncanny ability to capture on film that decisive moment of facial expression or body attitude that defines mood or personality.

Littell, former language lab director and study abroad adviser at Alfred University, died earlier this year in Pasadena, CA, after a long illness.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

SUNY ORP Participants - Fidelity Consultant on Campus

There are now several new providers for the SUNY ORP Retirement program! Now that Fidelity is one of the official providers, they have set up one-on-one meetings on campus. If you wish to diversify your investments and see what Fidelity has to offer, here is your opportunity.

Colin Phoenix is now our Workplace Planning & Guidance Consultant and is scheduling sessions on Wednesday July 21 in the HR Conference Room, Greene Hall, from 1 - 4 p.m.

Those who wish to participate can reserve a spot one of two ways:

- 1. Call 800.642.7131
- 2. Online at fidelity.com/atwork/reservations

Please note: These meetings are only intended for Statutory employees enrolled in the ORP Retirement plan currently with TIAA-Cref.

Employees in the non-statutory sector who are enrolled in Fidelity have a chance to meet with Colin on a different day which will also be announced in Alfred Today.

Attachment: Alfred SUNY Ceramics Invited

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lecture: Armchair Traveler - Galapagos Islands

Speakers: John & Sue Babbitt Thursday, June 18 at 7 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585-593-3410

As we continue our annual armchair tour of vacation spots near and far, John and Sue will talk about their travels to the Galapagos Islands in this illustrated talk.

The islands are located in the Pacific Ocean, 600 miles west of Ecuador. These Islands led Charles Darwin to develop his theory that, over time, different species adapt to their environment. This theory helped form the basis of Darwin's unprecedented works on biological adaption, natural selection, and evolution.

The Babbitts visited the islands in 2014 - come and enjoy their adventure.

This library-sponsored lecture is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Ignite the Nite

Ardent Solutions, Network for Community Health of Allegany County is sponsoring a daylong series of events to benefit its work in the county.

Ignite the Nite - golf tournament, dinner, and party - is slated for Saturday, July 18 at the Wellsville Country Club. There are three packages available - one for golf, dinner, and a night of live music; a second for dinner and the party; or a third for the party only.

Advance sale passes/packages must be purchased by Wednesday, July 1. They are available at the Wellsville Country Club; the Music Alley, Wellsville; or online at **www.ardentnetwork.org**.

For more information, please call Arden Solutions at 585.593.5223, Ext. 17.

Attachment: Ignite the Nite Golf Tournament Entry Form

Attachment: Neon Nights Sponsorship Form

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews